
 

  

As a sponsor of the Utah High School Activities Association (UHSAA), Dairy West may issue 

guest tickets to high school state tournaments to dairy permit holders and their guests. Dairy 

West and Utah dairy farmers sincerely value their reputation in the community and, 

consequently, require the holder of this pass to act in such a manner that does not bring 

discredit to dairy farmers or the dairy industry. By using state tournament tickets, you agree to 

be respectful at all times and to refrain from the following behaviors: bullying athletes, coaches, 

parents or other spectators - using offensive language or hand gestures - violating tournament 

rules, as set by the UHSAA and the host venue - political statements or proselytizing. 

Remember, the UHSAA state tournaments are youth and community events and are an 

important place for good, positive sportsmanship. We expect that, by using these tickets, you 

will abide by the conduct expectations set forth herein. As the holder of this ticket, if you are 

asked to leave an event or if you otherwise violate the conduct expectations, Dairy West may, in 

its discretion, revoke your access to future tickets. If a dairy permit holder and/or any guests of 

a dairy permit holder are asked to leave an event or otherwise violate these conduct 

expectations, Dairy West may, in its discretion, revoke the dairy permit holder's access to any 

and all future tickets or otherwise restrict the dairy permit holder's access to future tickets.  

  



   


